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Summary of Public Comments 

Questionnaires were distributed during the public meeting plan displays in November 
2023. The questionnaires were provided to receive feedback from the general 
public for the two interchanges (Clarks Summit and Wyoming Valley).  
 
Clarks Summit Interchange 

Sixteen questionnaires were returned to the project team for the Clarks Summit project 
area. Various comments relating to the project were summarized into ten categories: 
1) traffic, 2 )  toll, 3 )  project schedule, 4 )  property acquisitions, 5 )  noise barriers, 6 )  
property values, 7 )  air quality, 8) public meeting format, 9 )  drainage, and 10) tree 
removal.  
 
Wyoming Valley Interchange 

Ten questionnaires were returned to the project team for the Wyoming Valley project 
area. Various comments relating to the project were summarized into seven categories: 
1)  noise barriers, 2)  retention pond/stormwater basins, 3)  property values, 4) property 
compensation, 5) drainage, 6) tractor-trailer traffic, and 7) project communication.  
 
Email 

Public comments were emailed to the project team from nine members of the community. 
The emailed comments can  be  categorized into eight categories: 1)  tolls, 2)  
stormwater and flooding, 3) displacements, 4) added traffic and pollution, 5) cost of the 
project, 6) positive impacts, 7) noise, 8) and property value. Comments have been 
documented in the project technical file. Responses to comments, if requested, will be 
completed before or during the circulation of the Environmental Assessment Report. 


